
Southend-on-Sea City Council 
Audit of Accounts 2022-2023 
 
Notice of delay to conclusion 
In accordance with Regulation 10 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 
2015 notice is given that the conclusion of the audit of the Statement of Accounts for 
Southend-on-Sea City Council 2022/23 has been delayed. 

The reason for this is: 

• The delayed conclusion of the audit of the 2021/22 Statement of Accounts. 

Joe Chesterton 
Executive Director (Finance and Resources)
Southend-on-Sea City Council 
Civic Centre 
Victoria Avenue 
Southend-on-Sea 
SS2 6ER 
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